
 

 

January 23, 2020 

 

HEALTH DEPARTMENT TO PROVIDE OUTREACH IN 
HOBE SOUND TOMORROW NIGHT 

Learn about health department services and get vaccinated for hepatitis A 

 

Contact:  
Renay Rouse    Renay.Rouse@FLHealth.gov 772-631-6008 

 

Martin County, FL –  Staff from the Florida Department of Health in Martin County will be 
providing public health program/service information and free hepatitis A shots at the “Chow Down” 
food truck event Friday night in Hobe Sound at JV Reed Park, 9004, SE Athena Street from 5:00 
to 7:00 pm. 

 

The Florida Department of Health works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people 
in Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 

 
 

Public Health Outreach & Hepatitis A Vaccination 

“Chow Down Hobe Sound” Food Truck Event 
Friday, January 24, 5:00- 9:00 pm 
JV Reed Park, 9004 SE Athena Street, Hobe Sound 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, promote 
and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 
 

Follow us on Twitter at @GoHealthyMartin and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit www.MartinCountyHealth.com 
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